
 

 

 Its just a matter of time… 
 

Flexi water hoses are a ticking time bomb and will eventually 

fail – with potentially catastrophic results. Braided stainless 

steel has been found not to provide the required protection it 

first promised and could cost thousands of dollars in damage 

if it not checked regularly.  

Commonly known as a flexi hose, flexible braided hoses 

accounted for more than one in five water damage claims 

lodged by Australian households in 2016, according to new 

research released by general insurer IAG. These hoses 

commonly only last about 10 years, and as they are typically 

out of sight and out of mind, it is easy to forget to have them 

checked.  

** It is recommended to have them checked by a qualified 

plumber, to look out for any wear and tear on the hoses, such 

as corrosion or fraying of the metal. 

 

 
We share tricks of the trade, projects we are part of and give you an insight into 
the great team of plumbers, apprentices and administrators. Please feel free to 
like our page ‘Waterfox Plumbing’. 



 
 

Waterfox Plumbing is proud to support the Salvation Army’s 2018 Toy and Food drive to #GIVEHOPE 

where its needed most. Our office will remain a drop off point until December 14 for anyone wishing to 

donate. 

 

This summer… 

 
Our new website www.waterfox.com.au is  
currently under construction but watch this space 
as we will be sharing some great tips and content 

  along with our easily accessible contact  

information. 

http://www.waterfox.com.au/

